Delegate’s Report
September 10, 2020

Hello All
Happy Fall!  I am going to keep this short as there is not a lot to report to you.
WSO News
The July’s Chairperson of the Board letter was just release and here are some highlights:
· WSO would like to thank the membership for their overwhelming 
and amazing response to the May 2020 Special Appeal Letter. Contributions for June 2020 was $509,028; which set a record for the most contributions ever received in a month! There is a still a projected deficit of $ 420,000 through the end of December 2020.
· The 2021 World Service Conference theme is “Moving Forward with Unity, Courage and Perseverance”. World Service Conference is scheduled to be held in Tarrytown, NY; April 12 through April 16, 2020. Keeping my fingers crossed that this will happen. Stay Tune.
· Literature sales for June 2020 were down 21 % from June 2019. Expenses decreased and are now below budgeted expectations by 45%.

It is hard to believe that the Mobile app has been up and running for almost a month now. Have you had a chance to load this new Al-Anon Family Groups app?  This a great way to reach out to Al-Anon members all over the US & Canada. 

Area News
· We have decided that due to current Pandemic situation, the Fall Assembly will be held virtually. More details to follow. 

Love in Service

Marcia M
Delegate Panel 60






